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Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Noah-Brian Dorian Bethany Zara Princess Riley Fidhel 
Lucas Reign Olivia-Rose Bailey Ronan Preston Ava-Mai 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Riley Ethan Lily Freya Jaxon Isobel Katie Annie 

Darcie Essa Theo S Finley Alexis Pixie Wisdom Lily 
 

                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y6K 97% Expected Attendance 

Y2W, Y3Kn 96% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y5C 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Di 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Dr 93% Risk of under achievement 

 Y4H, Y4G, Y5K/S, Y6D 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Ke 91% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates  
 
 12.11.24 – Odd Socks Day 

 12/14/15.11.24 – Dogs Trust in school 

 19-21.11.24 – Y6 Residential 

 21-22.11.24 – Y5 Residential 

 15.11.24 – Children in Need 

 11.12.24 – Christmas Dinner Day 

 21.12.24 – Christmas Holidays 

 06.01.25 – Return to school 

 

Remembrance Day 
Mrs Fletcher has created a  
beautiful poppy display on our  
fence outside school using work from 
children across school. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has 
bought the merchandise that we 
have been selling. 
  

Parking 
We continue to have regular contact  
with local residents who are struggling 
with anti-social parking. Please be mindful when 
parking your car for the school pick up and do not 
park across people’s drives. Also, please remember 
that there is no parking or waiting allowed in bus bay. 
 

Welcome back to the second 
part of the Autumn half term.  
 
The last day in school will be 
Friday the 20th December. On 
this day, school will be finishing 
early. 
 
Nursery will finish at 1.20pm 
(afternoon Nursery can come in the 
morning on this day) 
Reception will finish at 1:20pm 
KS1 will finish at 1:25pm 
KS2 will finish at 1:30pm 
 
All children will leave from the 
normal exits. 

Rags2Riches 
Thank you to everyone who has sent in  
donations for the Rags2Riches collection. 
 
The aim of the collection is about protecting our 
planet, and raising funds for our school. Miss Hallam will 
let you know how much we managed to raise as soon 
as we hear. 

Anti-Bullying Week 
Next week is National Anti-Bullying Week.  
Our children will be taking part in a range  
of activities to raise the profile of anti-bullying and to 
understand the impact of bullying behaviour on a 
person.  We are also inviting children to come to 
school in odd socks on Tuesday as part of the week. 
 


